
Notice to All 400 Level Students. 
 

Date of the Submission of Dissertation has been                     

Re-Scheduled to the following date. 

 

 

Accordingly, students are informed to submit the 

dissertation on or before the above mentioned date. 

 

 

 

Deputy Registrar 

Faculty of Arts 

30th April 2022 


